13 December 2016
Dear Parent/Carer/Participant
Duke of Edinburgh Year 9 Bronze

| am thrilled that your son has enrolled to do Bronze Duke of Edinburgh through the Robert Carre Trust. |
have processed the application forms and registered him online and, as a result, he should have received an
email to tell him his user name and password for the eDofE system.

| note that many of the boys have not come to see me yet to sign for their packs and compass. Furthermore,
looking on the system only about half have logged in at all.

I encourage all participants to get online during the Christmas period to set up their section planners and send
them to me for approval. (If | can see and approve planners before you embark on the section it will save any
confusion at the end if this turns out to be unsuitable). Remember if you are already doing dancing or football
for your physical, for example, then see if the system will let you backdate your start date to save you time.
You also need to be gathering evidence of what you are doing as you go, uploading this to eDofE and sending
it to me for approval. The new mobile site www.m.edofe.org may make adding evidence easier for you. The
clock is ticking!

Although you are not participating in the expedition section of your Award this academic year | am still very
interested in assisting you. Please come to see me to ask for help, share with me what you are doing or just
chat about your Award.

DofE Clubs are being run on Wednesdays at both morning break and lunchtime in my office at KSHS and the
same on Thursdays in the foyer of Northgate Sports Hall at Carre’s. You can also email me or communicate
through the eDofE messaging system.

| wish you luck with your volunteering, physical and skills sections and look forward to working on your
expedition section next year.

Kind regards

Mrs Walker
DofE Coordinator
Robert Carre Trust

dofe@robertcarretrust.uk
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